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ARNECC’s Statement on Next Steps on Interoperability 

We acknowledge ARNECC’s statement issued today, following on from the Titles Queensland Review, on Next 
Steps on Interoperability. PEXA will continue to engage constructively with regulators and other stakeholders in 
the process that has been outlined. 

Given ARNECC’s statement we will continue to carry the value of the interoperability intangible software asset 
at $14.1 million as outlined in our guidance update on 6 February 2025 and will review the carrying value of 
that asset in future periods as appropriate.  

This release was authorised by the Group CFO of PEXA Group Limited. 

 

-Ends- 
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About PEXA 

PEXA (Property Exchange Australia) is a world-leading, digital property exchange and data insights 
business, listed on the Australian Stock Exchange. Since 2013, PEXA has facilitated more than 20 million 
property settlements, and today, 90% of all property transfer settlements in Australia are processed on 
the PEXA platform. In 2022 PEXA launched its refinancing capability in the UK. 
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